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From the Head Teacher 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week, children from across the school 
have been engaged in fun and exciting learning 
activities as part of our Curriculum Week! 
 
In Year 1, pupils have worked hard to design 
and make their own beach bag. In year 2, we 
have been learning about where food comes 
from and held a ‘Best of British’ picnic. In Year 
3, pupils came to school and experienced a day 
in the life of a Stone Age child.   
 
Year 4 have had great fun researching, design-
ing, making and then playing a wire loop game. 
As part of their castles topic, Year 5 have been 
using a variety of tools to design and make 
their own replica trebuchet! 
 
As the weather is predicted to be extremely 
warm next week, please ensure your child       
remembers their water bottle and a hat.  
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher & NLE 
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Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Summer Term 2 
week 5 are in! 
 
Year 4 Miss Bibi’s class has held onto the 
lead again. 
 
Year 5 Miss Bajaj’s class, Miss Akthar’s  
and Year 2 Mrs Good’s class are battling it 
out for second place. 
 
Remember it’s up to each one of you to 
come to school every day to ensure your 
class scores the highest number of points      
possible to win the race. It is also           
important NOT TO BE LATE! 
. 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Impressive Attitude to Reading 

1N: Sarina 1F:  David 

2G: Alyaan 2M: Melissa 

3W:  Raemi 3L:  Aaliyah 

4B:  Abdulahad 4X:  Zayan 

5A: Filip 5B:  Salma 

6S: Saeed 6 H:  Saamiyah 

Diary Dates 
 

The summer term began on Monday 25th 
April 2022 and the last day of school is 25th 
July 2022 
 
Please note there is a teacher Training day 
On Monday 25th July 2022. therefore the 
last day of school for All Pupils will be Fri-
day 22nd July 2022 

Family Support 
 
If you or your family need  any urgent support 
over the Summer  Holidays you can attend the 
Families for all hub at 454 Foleshill road, or 
call the hub on 02476977991. This can be in 
relation to finance or housing issues.  

tel:02476977991
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Cave Art 
 

'Year 3 have gone back in time this week and explored the history of Stone Age and their 
cave paintings. Children predicted that Neolithic people created cave paintings as a way to 

communicate with each other about what they had hunted or had seen. Children then      
created their own cave paintings.'  

Amazing Art work 
from key Stage 1 
 
We are so proud of our 
budding artists, just 
take a look at these self 
portraits. 
We are not saying who 
they are. We are letting 
the art work speak for 
itself! 



If you     require this  newsletter 
in  
 

LARGE PRINT    
                                                                   

please send a note into school 
with your child. 
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Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


